
December 15, 2014 
 
Chris Fria 
Chair, Design Technology Department 
Santa Monica College 
1900 Pico Boulevard 
Santa Monica, CA  90405 
 
 
Dear Professor Fria, 
 
Throughout my time here at SMC, I have been so impressed with the quality and level 
of instruction in each of my classes that I always find myself wanting more.  So, I was 
very excited to hear that SMC is considering a new BA program in Interaction Design.  
 
As I approach the end of my coursework, deciding what to do next has been a 
troublesome task.  I have been considering various options, but find that too many are 
unaffordable.  And I’m not thrilled by the prospect of going way into debt for a course 
of study I’m certain would not be any better quality than what I’ve been receiving here 
at SMC.  So the prospect of getting a second Bachelor’s Degree from SMC is fantastic 
(my first one is in English from the University of Wisconsin), and wow, UX/Interaction 
Design is such an exciting field!  I’d love the opportunity to pursue such a degree right 
here at SMC! 
 
I enthusiastically support this degree and wish you success with your proposal.  I can’t 
wait to be a part of this new program. 
 
 
Thank you so much! 
 
Catherine Smith 
Graphic Design 
smith_catherine_brow@student.smc.edu 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


